
   

  
  

The Chairman of the Investigative Committee of Russia will be
reported on the circumstances of a juvenile being injured on a
playground in Krasnodar Krai

 

  

The media published information about a child getting injured while riding a merry-go-round on the
playground of a residential compound in Krasnodar Krai. Subsequently, the child was hospitalized.
On this fact, the Investigating Authorities of the Russian Investigative Committee for Krasnodar
Krai organized an inspection.

Mr. A.I. Bastrykin, Head of the Russian Investigative Committee, instructed Mr. A.K. Maslov, Head
of the Investigative Directorate of the Russian Investigative Committee for Krasnodar Krai, to
submit a report on the progress and results of the inspection.
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